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Saint Louis Public Schools Releases Key Findings from 

Management Assessment 
 
St. Louis, MO – Saint Louis Public Schools (SLPS) announced today the release of 
the executive summary, final report, and recommendations from an 
independent assessment conducted by Armanino LLP. Commissioned by the 
Board of Education on July 25, 2024, the assessment focuses on administrative 
pay, hiring practices, and credit card usage. 
 
The full report is available for public viewing at www.slps.org/audit.  
 
Progress updates will be shared regularly on the SLPS audit webpage and 
discussed during Board of Education work sessions throughout 2025. 
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